ATTACHMENT A

14.1 APPROVED REVISED Motion by Ridley-Thomas, Garcetti, Fasana, Kuehl and
Bonin that the Metro Board of Directors:
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“and

B. DIRECT the Chief Executive Officer to return to the Board of Directors in May
2018, as part of the FY19 Budget deliberations, with recommendations on
extending the Pilot Multidisciplinary Homeless Outreach Program on an ongoing
basis, including a potential expansion of the program to other lines and stations
which are experiencing a large homeless population, and inventory Metro-
owned real estate to determine what can be used for temporary housing of the
homeless.




